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Single-Vehicle Rollover Crash 
 
What:  Injury Crash 

Where: Westbound Hwy 34 / Mile Marker 9.4 (9.4 miles east of Hazelton) 

When:  June 8, 2021 at 6:57 AM 

Road Conditions:  Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: Single-Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Roll-Over 

Agencies Involved:  NDHP, Emmons County Ambulance and Hazelton Fire / Rescue and 

Braddock Fire / Rescue. 

Vehicle No. 1:  2001 Ford Ranger 
Driver No. 1:  Ryan Arnzen, 20 years old, Nezperce, ID, sustained serious injuries 
Restraints:  Seatbelt 
Charges:   No charges filed (under investigation) 

 
 

NARRATIVE: Mr. Arnzen was traveling westbound on Hwy 34 near mile marker 9.4 in 
Emmons County. The vehicle maneuvered towards the north shoulder. Mr. Arnzen attempted 
to maneuver the vehicle toward the left and back onto the roadway. He lost control of the 
vehicle resulting in the vehicle entering the north ditch causing it to roll an unknown number 
of times and stopping after it struck a power pole. Mr. Arnzen sustained serious injuries and 
was transported to Sanford Hospital in Bismarck, ND. The crash remains under investigation 
by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Travis Skar 701.328.2447, tmskar@nd.gov                                                                                                                                                   

     
 


